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Memorandum
 
To:                  Public Service Commission
 
From:              Division of Public Utilities

                                    Lowell Alt, Director
                        Energy Section:
                                    Judith Johnson, Manager
                                    Darrell S. Hanson, Technical Consultant

 
Date:               September 6, 2002

 
Subject:           Docket Nos. 01-057-14 & 98-057-12, investigation of the allocation of the CO2
expense calculations of

Questar Gas Company (QGC) as ordered by the Public
Service Commission (Commission) on August
14, 2002.

______________________________________________________________________________

ISSUE:

On August 28, QGC submitted schedules showing the class allocations of the total CO2 expenses
plus interest as
ordered by the Commission in paragraph number five of the August 14, 2002
Report and Order in the above referenced
dockets. On August 29, 2002 the Commission sent an
Action Request to the Division of Public Utilities requesting an
investigation of this filing.

RECOMMENDATION:

The Division has reviewed the calculations and determined that they are in conformance with the
August 14, 2002
Report and Order. The Division recommends that the calculations be approved.

 
c.         Service List
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